Enrolling in primary school for Session 2022/23
Parents and carers enrolling their child(ren) for Primary one for session 2022/23 or looking to request a place for their child(ren) at another school, which isn’t their catchment school, will be able to do this online, as of the 17th January.
The online application, which was trialled in January last year, will continue for the next round of enrolments in January 2022. This system makes things easier for parents and carers to enrol and can be accessed 24/7. The primary 1 online enrolment form will be ready from Monday 17th January 2022. We would encourage parents to try and enrol before 18th February to allow all the background work to happen.
For more information, please click on 'Enrol in primary school'.


Deferral to School Information Reminder


If your child’s 5th  birthday falls between 18th August 2022 (the day after the school commencement date) and the end of February 2023 you have a legal right to defer their entry into Primary 1 until August 2023, when they are nearer 6 years old. If you are considering this option, we ask that you have a conversation with your child's key worker about it. If you then decide you would like to defer your child's Primary 1 place and access an additional year in nursery please complete a deferral form before the 31st January. Your child's Key Worker can supply you with this form. Links with further information about deferring entry can be found on the school/nursery newsletter which will be emailed home this week.


Any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch,


Katherine Easson
Headteacher
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